
 Algoma Office Equipment  
    John Street ð945 -6061  

     Authorized Canon Copier Dealer;  
     Kyocera Printer dealer  

     Photographic Restoration Services  

SHALOM PLACE  
invites you to Menôs Program: 
Lent & Easter Wisdom from Hen-
ri Nouwen 
 
 
 

Journey toward conversion during Lent and 
Easter week using a book of Henri Nouwenôs 
writings.  Reflect, journal, share, discuss. 
Thursdays, 7:00 to 9:00 pm, Feb 15 ï Apr5 at 
Shalom Place 
Suggested offering: $35 + cost of book 
Facilitator: Burnie Thorp 
REGISTER:  705-254-4690  /  

shalomssm@shaw.ca 
SHALOM PLACE  
 
ñTRANSFORMED IN GODôS LOVEò 
Saturday, February 17, 2018; 9 am to 3 pm 
St. Jeromeôs Parish Hall, 26 Carmel Rd. 
Offering:  $40 (includes lunch) 
Facilitator:  Sr. Linda MacIsaac, CSJ 
 REGISTER:  705-254-4690   /   
shalomssm@shaw.ca 

The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a 
gala brunch at the Grand Gardens North  
on Sunday Feb. 11, 2018 from 10:30 am to 
2:00 pm in  support of local charities. 
Tickets are available from  K of C  
members as well as at the 
Precious Blood office.    

Tickets: $ 25.00 é. Children 10 and  
under: $ 12.00 é. Children under 3 free 

Valentine Turkey Dinner 
 

Prepare by Holy Family CWL and Knights of Colum-
bus Council 12003 members 
Holy Family Parish Hall, 208 Prentice Ave. Sunday, 
February 11, 2018 
One sitting Only, Doors opened-5:00pm, dinner served 
- 5.30pm 
Menu: turkey, stuffing, vegetables, mashed potatoes, 
gravy, bread, dessert, coffee or tea 
Price: Adult - $15.00 Child (5-12) - $10.00 and 
(under 5) - Free 
Tickets to be purchased or reserved prior to Feb. 8th:  
For tickets call: Vince:705-949-4937 or Margaret: 705-
256-5512 
Fundraiser for Charities 

YOUTH MINISTRY IN SAULT STE. MARIE 

 
Students in Grade 6, 7, and 8:  All students in 
this age range regardless of school or parish are 
invited to take part in EDGE - a Catholic Youth 
Night, every Thursday Night at 7:00pm at St. 
Jerome's Church (26 Carmel Road).   
High school Sutdents:   
Registration is now open for "Made for More" the 
Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference happening 
February 24, 2018 at St. Mary's College in Sault 
Ste. Marie.  Register online at 
www.stjeromeparishssm.com/dcyc2018 or 
through the parish or your high school chaplain. 
Young Adults age 18-25:  All Young Adults aged 
18-25 are invited to take part in Elevate - our 
Catholic Young Adults Group - that meets eve-
ry Friday night at 6:30pm beginning January 
26 at St. Jerome's Church (26 Carmel Road).   
For more information on any of these groups, 
please visit www.stjeromeparishssm.com 
 
 

FEBRUARY SUNDAY 4, 2018  
FIFTH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME  

Ph: (705) 253-9411 
Hall: (705) 253-4352 
veronicassm@shaw.ca 
 
 

Parish Priest: 

Fr. Ron Ambeault 
 
 

Parish Council Chair: 

Santa De Marco 
 

Children Sacramental 
Prep. Coordinator 

Fran Boyle 
 

CWL President: 

Rose Linklater  

 

Knights of Columbus 

John Sullivan 

 

 

Parish Secretary: 

Giselle Rodriquez 

  

REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 

Tues - Friday 
9:00-12:00 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays:  
3:00 - 3:30 pm 

 
Baptism :  

Expectant parents  
welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 
 

Matrimony :          

 Must register at least eight 
months in advance. Book the 

Church before the hall. 
 

Communion at Home : 
Lay ministers are available to 
bring Communion to  shut-

ins.  Phone the parish office. 
 

Prayer-Line :            

Rose Marie Spina   
254-4064 

Angela Filice 253-8607 
 (Italian) 

 
Visiting & Card   
Ministry: 

If you wish to send cards or 
have someone visit  people 
who are confined to their 
homes.  Contact the parish  
office. 

REGULAR CHURCH 
OFFICE HOURS 
 
Tues - Friday 
9:30-12:30 

Reconciliation 
 
Saturdays:  
3:00 - 3:30 pm 

  
welcome to register, 

Baptism :  
Expectant parents  

welcome to register, and 
speak with  Fr. Ron after 

Mass 

We Are an Amazing Parish   
Our Second Hospitality Weekend is Feb 10 &11. 

We have Food and Beverages at Each Mass. 
Invite a Friend , Neighbours , Relative or  Enemy to Join 

us. Our goal :Growth through Hospitality and  
Evangelization! 

 

CHURCH FURNACE  
FUNDRAISER 

We have raised $ 31, 862.85 as of January 
28, 2018.  Our next collection for the fur-
nace will be taken up , February 25, 2018 
after Communion.  We thank everyone 
who has been able to donate to this cause. 
You can also go to our website and donate 
there. There will be a collections taken up 
once a month after communion.   

FINANCE REPORT 

   January 28, 2018  

 

Thank-you To All Who 

Give!!  

Web site:  

veronica.church  

 

http://www.stjeromeparishssm.com/dcyc2018
http://www.stjeromeparishssm.com/


WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday, February 5, 2018 
1:00 PM  
Italian Prayer Group 
 
Friday February 9, 2018 
9:00 AM MASS 
For All deceased Family members of  
The Italian Faith Sharing Group 
 
Saturday, February 10, 2018 
4:00 PM MASS 
Constantino Pucci by Lina Pucci 
Teresa Sicoli by Emma & Luigi Naccarato 
Giovanni Naccarato by Michelina Naccarato 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veron-
ica's  
 
Sunday, February 11, 2018 
Sixth Sunday In Ordinary Time 
11:00 AM MASS 
Don Lato by Stella & Family 
For the intentions of all parishioners of St. Veron-
ica's  

FUNDRAISER FOR OUR SEMI-
NARIAN  

CHAD FRANKLIN 
 

St. Veronica's 
and the CWL 
are hosting a 
homemade la-
sagna dinner 
to raise money 

for our seminarian Chad 
Franklin on Saturday, 
February 24 at 5:30 PM. 
All donations to have a 
seat at the dinner are in-
come tax deductible. 
Please go to the parish 
website 
www.veronica.church 
and make your donation 
to reserve your seat and 
find out more infor-
mation. Also the CWL 
are selling tickets after 
Mass. 
 The donation for the 
dinner is $15 per person. 
Seating is limited so 
please act quickly. 
You may also donate out-
side of attending the din-
ner by following the same 
procedure of using the 
pull down tab on the 
ñCanada Helpsò website 
to donate to our Semi-
narian. 

Music is the heart beat of the mass.  If you play an in-
strument or sing, please share your talents and join us 
for a practice on February 5, St. Veronica's Church at 7 

p.m.  See you there. 

 
We extend our deep 
sympathy to the 
family and friends 
for the passing of 
Angelo Liut.  

 
 
 
 
February 4, 2018 
To all parishioners of the Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie 
 
Re: Call for conscience campaign 

 
Dear friends, 

 
In 2017, many Churches across the province were involved in the ñCall for Conscienceò campaign to 

advocate for the protection of conscience rights of doctors, nurses and other health care professionals 
who are asked to participate in assisted suicide/euthanasia. Despite more than 30,000 letters sent to 
Members of Provincial Parliament (MPPôs), this campaign did not achieve its desired goal:  legislation 

that would protect health care workers from being forced to participate in causing the death of their pa-
tients. Health care workers in Ontario are being forced to choose between their careers and their con-

science. 
 

Ontario remains one of the few jurisdictions in the world without adequate protection for conscientious 
objectors.  As a provincial election will be held this June, we need your help to highlight this issue for 
MPPôs and those seeking office.  The 2018 Call for Conscience campaign pursues the following goals: 

1) To renew the call to protect the right of health care professionals to abstain from any involvement in 
causing the death of their patients. 

2) To provide protection for faith-based facilities that do not wish to participate in assisted suicide/
euthanasia. 

3) To ask elected Members of Provincial Parliament (MPPôs) and those seeking office to increase ac-
cess and funding for palliative care in Ontario. 

 
I encourage you to participate in this campaign by contacting MPPôs and candidates in your riding, as 
well as leaders of the Parties, to express your concern.  You will find helpful information and documents, 

as well as sample letters at  bit.ly/ONCFC2018 . Your Pastor will also make available to you copies of 
the sample letter that you may use. Another way of supporting the campaign would be to sign up on the 

Coalition for Health Care and Conscience website at www.canadiansforconscience.ca.  You would then 
receive monthly newsletters. 

 
Yours in Christ, 

 
+Marcel Damphousse 

Bishop of Sault Ste. Marie 

  

Lectors, Ushers, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion  
New schedules will be prepared for the months of March 3/4th to June 30/July 1st 
Please contact your Ministry Coordinator by Feb 12th with any availability issues 
Lectors:  Darlene Principe 705-759-6273 email darleneprincipe@hotmail.com          

Ushers:  Rose Linklater 705-946-0299 email r.linklater@shaw.ca       
Ministers of Communion:  Mary Pettenuzzo 705-253-7387 email mary.pettenuzzo@sympatico.ca  

http://www.veronica.church
http://bit.ly/ONCFC2018
http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca
mailto:darleneprincipe@hotmail.com
mailto:r.linklater@shaw.ca
mailto:mary.pettenuzzo@sympatico.ca

